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#Proud
It has been amazing to see the home

learning that the children have been

completing at home and sending in to

school this half term. We can see that the

children have really enjoyed completing the

task by the effort they have put in. Please

continue to support your children with their

home learning tasks in Spring 2.

#Dates For Your Diary
Monday 27th February – Inset Day
Wednesday 1st March – Parent Focus

Group
Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day

#Parent Focus Group
We have been thrilled to see so many

parents attend our previous parent focus

groups. Our next parent focus group will

be on Wednesday 1st March at 2pm,

during this session, we will provide

updates on our progress so far and

discuss our next steps to move forward

as a school. We have appreciated your

feedback up to now and would like to

continue receiving this. We will also

update you on the appointment of our

new headteacher and our move to the

CLIC trust. We look forward to seeing you

there.

On Monday, Lily Lane took part in the regional

knockout rounds of dodgeball at the MEA. It was

great to see teamwork and encouragement as the

fast paced games played out. After successfully

winning, we ensured ourselves a place in the finals

held in the same week. The finals were held at Co-

Op North Academy and the best of the best were

there to compete for the Excel Trophy. We had to

play the other 4 teams and the matches were very

intense-lots of ducking, diving, dodging, catching

and throwing. At the end of the 4 matches, we had

won 3 and drew 1. We are proud to announce that
we are the 2023 Manchester Dodgeball

Champions! Well done everyone, another amazing

sporting achievement!

#Dodgeball



It has been absolutely amazing to see children and staff come in dressed as ROCKSTARS
today. The children have thoroughly enjoyed doing multiplication games and quizzes in
their classrooms. Children took part in a TTRockstars tournament set up in their year
groups this week.  

The winners from each year group are: 
Abdul 2J
Nathan 3G
Awaal year 4A
Al-Ameen 5S
Emily 6R

The winners went forward to the live TTRS extravaganza game, where they played
against a teacher to win the ultimate prize - a guitar and free guitar lessons - with our
music teacher Mr Boardman.

The winner is: Awwal 4A

We want to say a huge thankyou to all parents and carers for supporting the school to
make TTRs ‘Dress like a Rockstar’ day a fabulous memory for the children. 

#TTRockstar Day





Date Group Event

Monday 20th February Whole School Half term holiday

Monday 27th February Whole School INSET DAY

Wednesday 1st March Parents Parent Focus Group

Thursday 2nd March Whole School World Book Day

Monday 6th March 9am Year 6 Y6 home learning parent

workshop

Tuesday 7th March 9am Year 5 Y5 home learning parent

workshop

Wednesday 8th March 9am Year 4 Y4 home learning parent

workshop

Thursday 9th March 9am Year 3 Y3 home learning parent

workshop

Friday 10th March 9am Year 2 Y2 home learning parent

workshop

Monday 13th March Whole School British Science Week

W/B Monday 20th March Whole School Ramadan begins

Friday 31st March Whole School School closes for Easter

#Term dates


